
Dr. Cynthia Tays Elected to NBCE Board
Greeley, Colo.— The NBCE is pleased to announce the
election of Dr. Cynthia L. Tays of Austin, Texas, as
District IV Director. District IV includes the states of
Arizona, California, Colorado, Hawaii, Kansas, Nevada,
New Mexico, Oklahoma, Texas, and Utah.
Dr. Tays graduated with honors from Texas
Chiropractic College in 1983. She is a Fellow of the
American Board of Chiropractic Orthopedists. Dr.
Tays was President of the Texas Board of Chiropractic
Examiners (TBCE) from 2011-2016, and currently serves as Peer Review
Consultant of TBCE. Most recently, she served as Board Chair and District IV
Director for the Federation of Chiropractic Licensing Boards.   
NBCE President Dr. Salvatore D. LaRusso said, “We are pleased to welcome Dr.
Tays to our board of directors. Her leadership and devotion to chiropractic,
along with Dr. Tays’ experience as Part IV examiner and NBCE test committee
member make her a valuable asset to our board.” 
Headquartered in Greeley, Colo., the NBCE is the international testing
organization for the chiropractic profession. Established in 1963, the mission of
the NBCE is to ensure professional competency through excellence in testing.
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